
 

 

 Help Us Redesign Our Association’s Logo! 

Dear valued members, 

Our Association’s logo has been a symbol of who we are and represent for decades, but as 

we continue to grow and evolve, we believe it's time for a fresh perspective. We want you—

our talented and creative members of AHIA—to be part of this exciting transformation! 

The AHIA Board of Directors is respectfully requesting submissions for a redesigned AHIA 

logo that reflects our values, mission, and vision for the future. Whether you have a bold 

concept, a refined aesthetic, or a modern take on tradition, we want to see your ideas. 

Here is the current AHIA logo: 

 

Submission Details: 

• Deadline: Please have any designs emailed by June 18th, 2025. 

• How to Submit: Please send your design ideas to the AHIA President, Stephen 

Palmer, at S_Palmer@MCSO.maricopa.gov 

• Selection Process: After submission deadline passes, the AHIA Board of Directors 

will carefully review all submissions and narrow them down to the top three designs. 

These finalists will then be presented to all members for an Association-wide vote! 

This is a fantastic opportunity to leave your creative mark on the identity of the Arizona 

Homicide Investigators Association for years to come. We can’t wait to see the innovative 

designs you bring to the table! If you have any questions, feel free to reach out to me. Let’s 

create something bold and memorable together! 

 

Best regards,  

 

AHIA President 
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